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Riverside School District is seeking applicants for the following positions:   

 

 

(2) SPRING SEASON WEIGHTLIFTING INSTRUCTORS 

2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

    

Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Paul M. 

Brennan, Superintendent, Riverside School District, 562-2121, ext. 2207. 

 

Applicants should send a Signed Letter of Interest, District Application, 

Resume, Act 34, 151, & 114 Clearances, Act 24 & 168 paperwork and 

Physical Exam with TB Test/Results to Paul M. Brennan, Superintendent, 

Riverside School District, 300 Davis Street, Taylor, PA  18517 on or before  

3:00 p.m. on March 30, 2017.     EOE 

 

 

 

     Barbara Fedor 

     Board Secretary 

 

 

 


